
 

6/24 

www.sbu.edu/admissions  •  admissions@sbu.edu  •  (800) 462-5050 
 

B.A. in Political Science 
www.sbu.edu/polisci • Dr. Ibrahim Zabad, Chair • izabad@sbu.edu • (716) 375-2270 

 

grounding  in the discipline that  allow s them to 
specialize in areas suc h as:  

• American and comparative politics 
• law and society 
• public policy 
• international relations 
• political theory 

 
Faculty encourage independent student 
research. Students complete and present a 
capstone research project during their final year.  
Our students have presented their research at 
the New York State Political Science Association 
annual meeting, the Penn-York Undergraduate 
Research Conference, and the annual Crossing 
Borders Conference sponsored by the U.S. and 
Canadian governments, among others. 
 

Interactive Learning Opportunities 
Faculty/student interaction is key to our majors’ 
educational success, both inside and outside 
the classroom.   
 
All Political Science majors are assigned a 
permanent faculty adviser who guides them in 
designing their academic program and provides 
counseling on future career options and 
graduate study.  

Beyond advisement, students have 
opportunities to participate in department-
sponsored organizations such as Model United 
Nations club and Pi Sigma Alpha, the Political 
Science Honor Society. 
 

Visit www.sbu.edu/polisci  

http://www.sbu.edu/polisci
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Our Pre-Law Advisement Program has achieved 
great success, with all participating students 
gaining admission to law school, the majority 
receiving academic scholarships.  
 
Recent graduates have attended Cornell 
University Law School, Indiana University Maurer 
School of Law, University at Buffalo Law School, 
University of Richmond Law School, Baylor 
College of Law, The University of Akron School 
of Law, Denver College of Law and Boston 
College of Law. 
 
Other recent graduates have been accepted to 
Ph.D. programs in political science at the 
University at Buffalo (SUNY) and the University 
of North Carolina-Chapel Hill as well as master’s 
programs in international relations and 
international affairs at Seton Hall University, the 
Pennsylvania State University, the Bush School 
of Government at Texas A&M, and University at 
Albany (SUNY) among others.   
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